Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the University
of Kentucky December 8, 1959,

This being the regular quarterly meeting date as fixed by the statute,
a quorum not being present by reason of the fact that this was inauguration
day of the new Governor in the State of Kentucky, Vice Chairman R. P. Hobson
declared the meeting adjourned for lack of a quorum, to meet at 9:00 cfclock
CST, 10 oclock CDT in the Office of the President, December 15, 1959.
The Secretary was directed to notify ali members of the Board of the adjourned
meeting.

Frank D. Peterson, Secretary
Board of Trustees and Executive
Committee



